
  

   

May 3, 2021  
  

ANNOUNCEMENT  

  

  
FOR  : FERTILIZER AND PESTICIDE DEALERS AND DEALER-REPACKERS      

 

SUBJECT : CONDUCT OF VIRTUAL ACCREDITED SAFETY DISPENSER (ASD)  
     TRAINING ON JUNE 17, 2021  

 
  

FPA Central Office will be conducting a virtual Accredited Safety Dispenser (ASD) 
Training on June 17, 2021, from 8:30 AM to 12:00 NN.   
  

Slots will be given on a “first come, first served” basis with priority slots to dealers from 
the National Capital Region (NCR). Interested participants from NCR may register 
through this link: (https://forms.gle/8b9CmKmtMWKXsJmH7). Interested participants 
from other regions shall be endorsed and registered by the Regional Officer covering their 
area.   
  

Registration is free of charge. Confirmation of slot and further instruction will be sent 
through the email address and mobile number provided in the registration form. Only a 
maximum of 80 participants will be accommodated, and the online registration shall 
automatically close once the maximum number has been reached.  
  

For more information, please contact Ms. Suzettie M. Alcaide, Supervising Agriculturist, 
or Mr. Edward Allen Calapatia, Agriculturist II, at (02) 8927-3647 or email 
fpa.focu.asdtraining@gmail.com.   
  

Thank you.  
  

  

  

   

  

  
  


